Recommendation of D.C.F. Bilaspur, HP

Proposal No. FP/HP/ROAD/8311/2014

Full title of the project: Diversion of 3.02 hectare of forest land in
favour of HPPWD for the construction of link
road Solag Rorri, Kohal to jurasi road Km 0/0
to 5/120 within the jurisdiction of Bilaspur
Forest Division.

Vide Notification No. Ft. (a)-1/5/52 dated 15.01.1952 all the
waste land has been notified as Forest land. Hence, In Bilaspur district except
small land holding all the land available is forest land. The proposed project is of
connectivity to rural people, which is basic need and for this proposal, keeping in
view all other alternatives, the diversion of 3.02hac forest land is unavoidable.

Hence, the project is strongly recommended.
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